
Notice of Industry Forum for Maintenance of Traffic 

Project: US 301/SR 43 from north of Lake St. Charles Blvd to north of Progress Blvd and US 301/SR 676A from 

south of Bloomingdale Ave. to Bloomingdale Ave. and I-75 northbound on ramp from northbound US 301 to I-75 
northbound  in Hillsborough County 

Financial Projects Number(s): 441388-1-52-01, 437639-1-52-01, 437639-1-52-02 and 427454-3-52-01 

Contract Number: E7R15 

Date: April 17, 2020  Time: 8:30 AM - 9:00 AM Location: Virtual Meeting Only 
 

Preliminary Draft RFP with Currently Available Attachments & Reference Documents:   
https://ftp.fdot.gov/file/d/FTP/FDOT LTS/D7/Procurement/DB/E7R15/ 
User Name:        Guest 
Password:           Leave Blank 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 
 

Forum Description: The Florida Department of Transportation District 7 is hosting a Maintenance of Traffic 

(MOT) Industry Forum to discuss MOT issues for the design and construction of roadway improvements to US 

301/SR 43 from north of Lake St. Charles Blvd to north of Progress Blvd and US 301/SR 676A from south of 

Bloomingdale Ave. to Bloomingdale Ave. and I-75 northbound on ramp from northbound US 301 to I-75 

northbound in Hillsborough County.  These improvements include new concrete pavement, rehabilitation of 

existing concrete pavement, milling and resurfacing of existing asphalt, paving, signing and pavement markings, 

lighting, signalization, utility coordination, permitting, drainage structures, sidewalk, walls, earthwork, grading, 

sodding, maintenance of traffic and other services, materials and activities necessary to complete the project.  

Attendance is not mandatory but is recommended to learn more about the Maintenance of Traffic considerations 

related to this project. 

Forum Registration: Advanced registration is required and may only be accomplished by contacting the 

Project Manager, Eyra Cash at eyra.cash@dot.state.fl.us no later than 5:00 PM April 15, 2020.  
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 
 

MOT One-on-One meetings:  There will be an opportunity for interested proposer teams to participate 

in one-on-one meetings following the MOT Industry Forum presentation. FDOT and Hillsborough County 

Representatives will be available for 45 minute one-on-one meetings for the sole purpose of discussing 

Maintenance of Traffic considerations.  These meetings are not a marketing opportunity. 

Scheduling MOT One-on-One meeting: Meetings shall be scheduled on a Team basis with team 

members only attending one meeting.  These meeting are 30 minutes long and will be virtual only. Teams have 

the option of sharing their desktop to display graphics and/or documents, showing video of their team, or not 

utilizing video.  To schedule a MOT one-on-one meeting contact:  Eyra Cash at eyra.cash@dot.state.fl.us 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 
 

TRC Marketing Meetings:  On April 9, 2020 there will be an opportunity to meet with the TRC for 

marketing purposes.   The TRC members for this project are:  Mark Chianese, Ron Chin, Thomas Delli Bovi, and 

Mike MacKinnon.   

Scheduling TRC Marketing Meeting:  To schedule a TRC Marketing meeting contact Eyra Cash at 

Eyra.Cash@dot.state.fl.us 
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